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I am overwhelmingly opposed to sb1521. Reason being; we have enough 

government overreach. We need our school boards and local agencies to lead their 

areas and districts how they see fit, according to the people they SERVE! This is 

oppressive and won't serve the people. School boards deserve the right to fire a 

superintendent that is not serving his/her district. 


